Thomas Piovesan

From: Greg.Hollis@essentialenergy.com.au

Sent: Tuesday, 30 June 2015 3:59 PM

To: Thomas Piovesan

Subject: Re: ProTen Poultry Production Complex, Narrandera - EIS
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Good afternoon Thomas,

| have just been advised that Essential Energy's Senior Environmental Engineer has reviewed the EIS and has no
additional comment.

Regards,

Greg Hollis

Major Customer Connections Officer
Customer Connections Group
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From: Thomas Piovesan <thomas.piovesan@planning.nsw.gov.au>

To: "Greg.Hollis@essentialenergy.com.au"
<Greg.Hollis@essentialenergy.com.au>,

Date: 19/05/2015 12:54 PM

Subject:Notification of Exhibition - ProTen Poultry Production Complex,
Narrandera - SSD 6882

Good afternoon Greg

Please find attached a letter for the notification of exhibition for the ProTen Poultry Production Complex (SSD6882)
at Euroley, Narrandera LGA. | note that the exhibition documents will become available on the Departments website
upon the start of the exhibition period.

A hard copy of this letter is also in today’s post.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards



Thomas Piovesan

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning & Environment
23-33 Bridge Street Sydney | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001
T:9228 6356

E: thomas.piovesan@planning.nsw.gov.au
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Department.

You should scan any attached files for viruses.




